
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

30 October 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The advice from Government suggested that changing into PE kit is currently not 
possible in school. This is because changing rooms would need to be deep cleaned 
between each use. After October half-term - we will allow students to attend school in 
their PE kit when they have either core PE, or the practical PE lesson in the GCSE or 
OCR course (which is an additional one lesson per week).  
 
All tutors have received registers identifying which students have PE on each day. We 
are asking parents to support us with this to ensure students are only wearing their PE kit 
when it is their practical PE day. It is much easier in First and Middle Schools to identify 
when students have PE as often everyone in the same class has the lesson at the same 
time. Therefore, we are trusting students not to take advantage of this scenario and will 
review and monitor how successful this is. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Lisa Wrigglesworth 
Head of PE 
 


